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Letter of recommendation 

 

I am happy to recommend Zuzanna Jarzebowska, who has been a valuable member 

of the International Department at Business Academy Aarhus over the past two 

years.  

Zuzanna has consistently shown dedication, creativity, and a strong work ethic, 

along with solid interpersonal communication skills. 

Her abilities allowed her to manage her responsibilities effectively and with 

confidence. Additionally, Susan contributed to creating a welcoming and inclusive 

environment for both students and colleagues. 

Should you require any further information, please feel free to reach out to me. 

Best regards 
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